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November Birthdays 
 

Graysen Reuscher Nov. 3 
Emmett Roderick Nov. 7 
Hanna Newsom Nov. 20 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTS Conferences 

The first Parent/Teacher/Student 

Conferences of the year will be 

on Thursday and Friday, 

November 8 and 9. Shedules will 

be sent home next week. Please 

make sure you have the time and 

day that works best for you and 

your child/ren. Please note that 

Thursday, November 8, will be a 

minimum day. 

 

See’s Candies Fundraiser 

Our students will be selling See’s 

Candies during the month of 

November, beginning on Friday, 

November 2. This fundraiser gives 

the school 20-30% of what the 

students sell. The money raised 

goes towards the Outdoor Ed Trip 

(grades 3-8) or the classroom 

technology fund (grades K-2). 

 

Thanksgiving Lunch 

The Annual Thanksgiving Lunch 

will be on Tuesday, November 

20, from 11:30 A.M. until 1 P.M. 

THIS IS A CHANGE IN DATE AND 

TIME from what was originally on 

the calendar. You and your 

family are invited to come and 

celebrate with us. We will have 

the Awards Chapel during 

lunch. To cover the cost of the 

food there is a fee of $5 per 

person or $20 for a family of 4-6 

people. We hope you can join 

us! 

Calendar Highlights: 

 

November 

 
❖ 1 - School Board Meeting; 

Thursday, 5:30 P.M.  

❖ 4 - Daylight Savings Time Ends, Fall 

Back; Sunday 

❖ 8-9 - P/T/S Conferences, Minimum 

Day; Thursday, School out at 1:00 

P.M. 

❖ 20 - Thanksgiving Lunch & Awards 

Assembly; Tuesday, 11:30 A.M. – 

1:00 P.M. 

❖ 20 - Minimum Day; Tuesday, 

School out at 1:00 P.M. 

❖ 21-23 - Thanksgiving Break; 

Wednesday-Friday, NO SCHOOL 

 

 

Thanksgiving Break 

Thanksgiving break begins 

with a Minimum Day on 

Tuesday, November 20. There 

will be NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday through Friday, 

November 21-23. School 

resumes on Monday, 

November 26. 

 

School Shirts 

Lynn Zankich is going to be 

making our new school shirts 

with our logo embroidered on 

them. Order forms will go 

home in weekly packets and 

are also available in the 

school office. We also have 

school shirts and some 

sweatshirts from previous 

years available for purchase. 

These are now being offered 

at a discounted price of $5 - 

$10 each.  

 

Volunteering 
All adult volunteers who 

interact with our students on 

campus or drive for field trips 

(including home-school 

families joining us for any 

reason) MUST be cleared 

through Verified Volunteers. If 

you have not yet done so, we 

ask that you complete the 

process ASAP. Volunteer 

packets are available in the 


